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Foodbank Collection 30th September – Friday 11th October 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Every year around Harvest time we try to help a local Foodbank. A Foodbank is a charity which receives food donations and 

makes sure the food goes to people who need it the most. 

This year our donations will be going to a Foodbank at Bethany City Church in Sunderland to help local people. 

People in Sunderland might need to use the Foodbank because of: 

• Benefit Changes 

• Homelessness 

• Illness/Disease 

• Unemployment 

 

If you would like to donate to the Foodbank collection, please make sure the food has at least three months left on the expiry 

date. 

We will be collecting from 30th September until Friday 11th October. 

Some ideas of items the Foodbank needs include: 

Food: Cereal, Long life milk, tinned meals, dried pasta, tinned fish, packets of savoury rice, tinned vegetables. 

Toiletries: Shampoo, soap, toilet roll, toothpaste. 

Every year our school community are very generous and I am sure we will be this year. Thanks in advance. 

Mr Johnson 
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